
WSBA COVID-19 Health and Safety Policy for Guests/Attendees at   
WSBA In-Person Meetings and Events  

Effective Nov 18th, 2022  
  

As WSBA returns to in-person meetings, events, and gatherings, and in order to ensure consistent levels 
of safety for WSBA employees, volunteers, and guests at our in-person events, WSBA will follow the 
CDC’s COVID-19 Community Level guidance provided at the CDC website. If state or local health 
authorities impose stricter requirements than the CDC, WSBA will comply with the state or local 
requirements in the area in which the event is held.  
  
Policy Specifications  
  
These procedures will apply to WSBA in-person events (i.e., CLE seminars, receptions, retreats, 
committee and supreme court board meetings).  These procedures do not apply to regulatory events 
(i.e., bar exam and regulatory hearings).  
  
Wherever possible, a virtual attendance option will be provided for any WSBA event or meeting.   
  
This policy is subject to change as the conditions related to the COVID-19 pandemic evolve, or other 
significant health and safety issues arise.  
  
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html

